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King, Andrew

Subject: Form submission from: Planning application: P/16/121

Sent: 20 January 2017 18:44 

To: Planning 

Subject: Form submission from: Planning application: P/16/121 

 

Submitted on Friday, 20 January, 2017 - 18:44 

 

Full Name: Sheila Thomas 

 

E-Mail Address: PROVIDED 

 

Your Address: Auriga Porthcressa Road 

 

Representation: 

 

Dear Ms Walton 

 

First may I say how disappointed I am to see these amendments to the proposed extension to Roanoke at such a 

late date, almost impossible for anyone to comment. Not only that, I am very surprised that you have accepted 

them as they look no more than sketches, not plans - there are no measurements or comments so no-one can tell 

exactly what the "plans" are representing. 

 

Whatever the new proposals are, I cannot tell, I am still objecting on the grounds of my previous letters 

 

Yours sincerely 

Sheila Thomas  

 

 

 


